
 

    MAHISHADAL RAJ COLLEGE 
  NOTICE 

                                                                                                                                                                      No. :150/2025                                                 

                                                                                                                        Date : 21.07.2025 

 
 

URGENT 
 
 

 

 

 

     Re-open the admission portal of U.G. 4th Semester(CCFUP-NEP) Classes 
(2024-2025) 

 

 

 
It is notified for the information of all concerned that the 
students of U.G. 4th Semester(CCFUP-NEP) Classes (2024-
2025) are asked that the Admission portal will be re-open on 
and from 21.07.2025 to 25.07.2025. 

 

So The Students are advised to fulfill their payment of Final Admission 
Fees through the online system positively. 
 
 

Otherwise, the late fine will be charged after the last date of admission. 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Note 
All are asked to take note and inform all concerned. The other details  will be 

same as notified through notification  No. :132/2025 Date : 02-07-2025 for 4th  

Semester. 
                                                 

                                                                                                                                                          

 

 

 

Dr.Goutam Kumar Maity 

Principal 
Mahishadal Raj College 


